
 

   
 

 

 
April 25, 2025  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Our barge, the Haʻaheo, which was scheduled to arrive this morning, Friday, April 25, 2025, in 
Nāwiliwili has been delayed and is now scheduled to arrive at 12:00 p.m. 
 
For customer convenience, the port will have extended gate hours today, Friday, April 25, 2025, 
until 5:00 p.m. for the pickup of straightload containers only.  All empty container returns must 
be received today by 1:00 p.m. In addition, the port will have special gate hours on Saturday, 
April 26, 2025, from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. for the pickup of straightload equipment and 
refrigerated cargo only.  Cargo availability is as follows:  
 

• Dry and refrigerated straightload containers:  Upon discharge 

• Refrigerated loose and palletized cargo:  Saturday, April 26, 2025, at 7:00 a.m to 9:00am 

• Dry palletized cargo:  Monday, April 28, 2025, at 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

• Automobiles, Roll-on Roll-off, and Dry Mixed Cargo:  Upon notification 
 
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 

website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 

www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 

@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.    

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 

 

http://www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/

